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Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

This week:        

We have made our clay animals and they are now awaiting 

painting. The children have been applying their sculpting and 

blending skills.  

   

Crystal Class have also been developing their line dancing. Splitting 

into groups, they have used teamwork to create some very 

authentic moves 

    

       We have also been reviewing our multiplication methods and 

writing detailed descriptions of our clay farm animals. 


